
From: Debora Goodworth <debora20@verizon.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 26, 2012 9:57 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Benjamin Perez 
Subject: output mask filter for WOSC-LP STA request 
 
Dear Mr. Habib, 
  
The facility requested in STA file # 20121220ACR is a digital facility.  
Please accept this  
supplement to that request specifying that the facility would be 
constructed with a "full  
service" output mask filter. 
  
Thank you, 
Benjamin Perez 


